
TTSGA Minutes of Board Meeting, May 1, 2008 

  

The meeting was called to order by president, Bill O’Saile at Pine Creek golf course following the 
tournament. 
  
Members Present:  Bill, Bob McDaniel, Bud Woodby, Charlie Joseph, Art Alexander Gene Silchuk 
and Howard Lee 

  
The main subject discussed was the picnic for this year.  Bud has reserved Shelter #12 in 
Sanders Ferry Park for the outing. 
  
TIME,DATE and PLACE:  4-8 PM on June 12, 2008 at Shelter #12 in Sanders Ferry Park 

  
MENU:  Whitt’s Bar-B-Q will cater the barbecue for $3 per person which will include barbecue 
pork, baked beans, cole slaw, potato salad, ice tea and buns. 
             Bill will check to see about barbecued chicken to replace the chicken bought at Kroger.  
Price will determine which chicken product we will use. 
             Teddy Gupton will coordinate. 
  
POTATO CHIPS and SOFT DRINKS:   Charlie Joseph 

  
ICE:       Bill or Garry Belt will handle 

  
TABLE COVERS, PLATES, CUPS, NAPKINS AND EATING UTENSILS:  Bud and Art 
  
NO SKILL GAMES TO BE PLAYED. 
  
People on the waiting list may come at a cost of $12 per couple or $6 if alone.  Members 
will be asked to bring desserts, salads or fruit. 
  
NOTICE:  Bob will send out e-mail and print announcement at golf tournaments for reply by June 
2. 
  
Bill Williamson resigned from our membership and Oliver Bobbitt will be asked to replace him. 
  
There being no further business to conduct a motion was made to adjourn and was passed 
unanimously. 
  
Respectively Submitted                                                                              Approved 

  
  
  
Bob McDaniel, Secty/Tr                                                                           Bill O’Saile, President 
  
            


